
        FEBRUARY    NEWS 

Hello Parents, 

       While January was filled with white snowmen, February will be filled with 

red, pink, and purple hearts.     

       We continue to use our standers, walkers, and complete range of motion for 

the students who need these activities.   We are involved in sensory activities daily 

such as smell, touch, and sound.   We also play with bubbles.  Although it has been 

too cold to use our playground area, we are looking forward to using it again in the 

spring. 

     You will be getting a list of student’s names soon.   If your child would like to 

exchange valentine’s we will do that activity on February 14
th

 before we go to 

Parkdale for lunch and fun provided by Brooke (classroom supervisor).   There 

will be no swimming on Valentine’s Day. 

    Several students have used the I Pad we have in the room.   Some students are 

using it for math and writing their letters.   Some students look at fireworks and 

listen to stories.  

    Just a reminder we are collecting Box tops for education. 

 

   Until next time………. 

Sharon, Chere, and Leanne 


